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State Leadership Conference Has Something for Everyone
Vickie Skavenski, State Second Vice-President 

Leadership Committee Chair

On Saturday, April 30th, we are having the Leadership Conference at the Flatwoods Convention Center.  If 
you are a member of WVSO Delta Kappa Gamma, then you are a leader!  This meeting is designed not only to 
train chapter officers. For one hour that day we will be focused on training officers, but there is so much more 
to offer to WVSO members.

The conference will begin Friday evening with a social for all attendees. Many of you remember Frances 
Witten and know that her fund covers the cost of the gold chain for the WVSO Achievement Award as well as a 
stipend for the yearly socials. These are two aspects of Delta Kappa Gamma that meant so much to Frances. 
Please plan to arrive in Flatwoods on Friday evening so you can enjoy the social. Since this will be the first 
opportunity to be together in person for a state event since 2019, we have a lot of catching up to do.   

Saturday will offer opportunities for learning. Our keynote speakers, Randi Downs and Kathy Houghton, are 
going to talk about being “Better Together” and will explore what it means when a community collaborates 
around a shared vision. They will also speak about “Restorative Practices” and “The Leadership of 
Volunteerism” during Breakout Sessions.

Those who are not new chapter officers will have a 
chance to participate in Fast Break Sessions. After you 
get a snippet of information on a topic, it will leave you 
wanting to know more. When you decide what you want 
to know more about, the plan is to expand the 15-
minute Fast Breaks into 45-minute Breakout Sessions at 
the 2023 WVSO Convention.  The Fast Break topics 
include International Events, National Board 
Certification, Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library, Projects 
with Pizazz, The Iditarod Conference, World 
Fellowship/Schools for Africa, and Digital Scrapbooking.  
As you can see, there’s something for everyone.

During the luncheon, we will recognize the first wave of Local Leading Ladies, award scholarships, and 
present the State Achievement Award.  Everyone will have the opportunity to view the exhibits—scrapbooks, 
newsletters, and newspaper clippings for new ideas to take home to their chapters.  Mary Lynn Cocco will finally 
be able to give everyone a treat bag for the ride home.

If you have never been to a WVSO Conference, this will be a great day to begin, and if you have been to 
many conferences, then join us because we need your expertise.  This will be a day where you can make special 
memories, take pictures that are not screenshots, and make you glad that you came to the conference.  See you 
there!  

Leadership Conference Registration Form is on Page 9
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Perceptions from your President…
By Joanne Gregory, WVSO President

Many of you have heard or read that the Executive Committee was preparing for a Revitalization Team for 
West Virginia State Organization. The WVSO Revitalization Team was established during the winter and 
participated in a Zoom with Connie Rensink, 2018 – 2022 International DKG Member-at-Large, on February 26, 
2022. Connie is serving as our connection with the International President. 

merged with other chapters. Vickie Skavenski and Vickie Saville of Alpha Kappa chapter are retired teachers who 
have a passion for building membership through the addition of new members as well as the reinstatement of 
former members. Deloris Lipps, Mu, enjoys meeting DKG members from across the world as she travels to 
international conventions and conferences. Members who were not satisfied with only dipping their toes into the 
water but plunged in with their whole selves include Linda Arbogast, Epsilon, and Connie Boggs, Gamma, who 
accepted leading roles in their chapters soon after they were inducted. Gloria Urian, Alpha, and Lauren Jarroll, Nu, 
believe the connection with other educators and the mentoring that can happen in DKG are the best aspects of 
membership. Vicki Jenkins, Eta, is grateful for the multiple sources of communication that are available to WVSO 
members. It is clear that mentoring, enjoying fellowship, and making connections are leading motivators for 
staying engaged in the work of DKG. 

Following the introductions, Connie Rensink opened an app called “Jamboard” where all participants were 
able to type ideas onto sticky notes that were posted on the board. The comments were responses to the 
question, “What does WVSO need?” Connie was able to group the sticky notes into categories that included: 
developing and empowering leaders, looking at new ways of doing things that “have always been done that way,” 
providing meaningful programs, and recruiting and mentoring members. 

In the afternoon, the group went into breakout rooms where they discussed two topics. After 45 minutes, the 
groups came back together and reported. A snapshot of the ideas is listed on the next page. How many of these 
could be applied in your chapter? Which ones would you like to learn more about from a member on the 
Revitalization Team? 

The morning started with each 
member introducing herself answering 
the following questions. How long have 
you been in DKG? What motivates you 
to be active member of the Society? 
What is going well in West Virginia? 
Brenda Epling, Xi, is our newest 
member and Cookey Gunther, Alpha 
Delta, is our most senior member on 
the team, and each of them was eager 
to listen and share their insights. Susan 
Marra, Gamma, was invited to join 
Delta Kappa Gamma by a teacher she 
admired so much that she had to say 
yes and became a member who steps 
up to lead in any way she can. Dr. 
Glenda Wait, Xi, joined DKG when she 
lived in New York and transferred her 
membership when she moved to Glade 
Springs. Barbara Tabaretti and Joanne 
Gregory, both Beta members were 
inducted into chapters that have since



Spring 2022 Newsette Page Three

State Necrology Report Update
Vickie Skavenski, State Membership Chair

During the February State Executive Committee meeting we ran into a question about the forms used for 
reporting the death of a chapter member.  When you have a death, you need to go to the International Website 
and click on Forms and then go to Membership.  There you will find Form 6 which you can either fill out 
electronically or print it out to fill-in the form.  When you have finished you need to email it to International 
mem@dkg.org, to our state treasurer, Deloris Lipps deljlipps@gmail.com, and to me at wvelac_2000@hotmail.com.

Then, in February of each year, you need to go to the International Website if you have had a death in your 
chapter and go to Reports—Chapter Necrology Report which is Form 2.  This is a year end summary that needs to 
be sent to the state second vice-president and to your chapter president.

Next year at the convention we will be honoring the members we have lost.  Please watch the Newsette each 
time for the list of White Roses to make sure that we are not missing anyone.  

The Revitalization Team will meet in March to plan for some next steps. They will be looking at their notes from 
the February Zoom. As they determine what to recommend to chapters, they will take into consideration the 
following: 

1. What can we suggest that would be the easiest to implement? 
2. What can we do that will make the biggest difference for WVSO membership? 
3. How can we involve the most members in a plan of action? 
4. Do we have or can we access the tools for implementing ideas? 
5. What is the best way to communicate and share ideas? 
6. How can the Revitalization Team play a role in helping chapters? 

During the WVSO Leadership Conference the Revitalization Team will share ideas with you. We welcome your 
suggestions or concerns. Feel free to contact any of the ladies on the team or get in touch with your WVSO 
president. Anything that you let us know about prior to March 15 will be addressed at our next meeting. 

Thank you for taking time to consider ways to help WVSO prosper and grow! 

I hope to see you at the WVSO Leadership Conference in Flatwoods in April. 

Continued from Page 2 - Perceptions from the President

mailto:mem@dkg.org
mailto:deljlipps@gmail.com
mailto:wvelac_2000@hotmail.com


DKG Leadership: Fear Not!
By Rebecha Catlett, Nominations Committee

In order for any organization, including DKG, to remain thriving, achieving, and impactful, leadership is vital. The 
organization needs members at the ready to step into leadership roles at the local, state, and international levels. 

Why are some members afraid to say “yes” to the opportunity to serve DKG in a leadership role? Perhaps the 
reluctance of some to accept potential leadership opportunities is rooted in three fears easily overcome. 

Fear 1: “I am not qualified. Other members are much more qualified.” The Roosevelt adage, “Comparison is the 
thief of joy,” applies in many areas of life, including leadership. An honest self-assessment may indeed lead one to 
conclude they are not the most qualified. However, members grow in their individual experience and qualification as 
they accept leadership responsibilities and demonstrate lifelong-learner attributes. Leaders of chapters, state 
committees, or international endeavors have multiple resources available to them for guidance, support, and 
training. Stop waiting to feel “ready” or “most qualified.” Reflect on the society’s vision statement. “Empowering 
Leaders: Impacting Education Worldwide.” This lays clear the empowering nature of leadership. Many enthusiastic 
mentors will rally around, support, and encourage emerging DKG leaders to navigate challenges of all sorts. The 
society empowers leaders, and in turn, leaders impact education and the world. A perfect and specific example of 
leadership growth, opportunity, and support can be found in the DKG Ignite program. 

Fear #2: “I don’t have the time. I can’t travel for meetings.” Members of DKG tend to be very involved in their 
local schools and communities because they are local leaders; intelligent, inspiring, and dynamic. Time is certainly 
finite. However, 21st century technology provides leaders and teams with tools to streamline and make work 
efficient and respective of time. The utilization of Zoom and other video conferencing tools have made it easier and 
more efficient to meet than ever before. Geography, inclement weather, busy schedules, and even the challenges of 
a pandemic have seen DKG members around the world meeting via teleconference. Hybrid options can be provided 
to those unable to travel. Using shared electronic documents, members can collaboratively author documents and 
presentations with ease. Electronic documents have also eliminated the need to “reinvent the wheel” with each new 
biennium. Emerging leaders can easily access the electronic documents of seasoned leaders, and this information 
can be shared quickly with stakeholders, using RemindMe, text, and Facebook groups. Cumulatively, these tech tools 
reduce the time needed to lead effectively.  

Who Can Become Members of Delta Kappa Gamma?
Vickie Skavenski and Deloris Lipps

As we look to grow our membership statewide, we need to 
look at a workshop presented by Texas member Bonnie Moore at 
the San Antonio Conference.  She suggests that we stop thinking 
of “teachers” and start thinking “educators” which opens 
membership to anyone who does any kind of training within their 
job or privately.  Places where you can now look for new 
members include counselors, personal trainers, bank trainers, 
camp instructors, librarians, human resource trainers, IT trainers, 
university staff members, yoga and CPR instructors, corporate 
trainers, financial counselors, Christian education directors, 
preschool teachers, facilitators, trade school teachers, food 
service trainers, paraprofessionals, museum curators, private 
music and dance teachers, and coaches.

You can see that this now gives us a much broader area to 
look for recruits to build up our membership.

Fear #3 “I may make mistakes or even 
fail.” Even the most accomplished and 
competent leaders in the history of the world 
made errors. Their leadership experience was 
fortified as they learned from those mistakes 
and changed course. Regrouping, finding 
workable solutions, and flexibility are all marks 
of a growing leader. A mistake or failure 
doesn’t determine an end only the beginning 
of the next best solution and opportunity for 
personal and professional growth. 

Fears can paralyze the ability to grow and 
develop leadership skills, individually and 
corporately. With confidence, be encouraged 
by the current and past generations of strong 
women leaders in education that buoyed Delta 
Kappa Gamma Society International in its 
efforts to impact education worldwide. Seek 
out leadership trainings, opportunities, and 
personal mentors.
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WV Local Leading Lady Award Recipients
The Educational Excellence Committee of WVSO DKG is pleased to announce the Local Leading Lady award 

winners for the period ending February 1, 2022. The following women have been nominated by their peers to be 
recognized for their volunteer efforts within their communities. Take time to read about each lady who is 
receiving the award and visualize the impact they are making in their schools, churches, and communities.

Please join me in congratulating these outstanding Local Leading Ladies who are superb community 
volunteers! Our next round of applications will be accepted until May 1, 2022. Please email applications to me at 
jenkinsvicki00@gmail.com and to our president, Joanne Gregory at busyteach@gmail.com.

Harriet Leurant (Beta) served Beta 
Chapter as president for 8 years and is 
on the Board of the Woman’s Club of 
Charleston. She plays French horn in 
the Charleston Metro Band and plays 
with the Brass Quintet at the Baptist 
Temple. She is in the choir member 
and is a member of the Baptist 
Women Mission Representatives.

Karen Winter (Beta) is vigorous leader 
in her church and plays her flute on 
Sundays. She has taught Sunday 
School, was Children’s Church School 
Superintendent, Chairman of the 
Church Preschool Board and was on 
Church Council. She also belongs to 
the Kanawha City Community 
Association and is on the “Bike-a-
Thon” committee, the Charleston 
Citizen Police Academy Alumni 
Association, and is a member of the 
Kanawha Valley Community Band.

Kathy Bennett (Eta) is a former State 
Chorus Director and State 
Achievement Award recipient, and 
each week she gives her time as a 
Read Aloud WV Volunteer to a fourth 
grade and a fifth grade class at a local 
school. She not only reads but always 
adds some “drama and involvement” 
for the students. Kathy also volunteers 
at the school and collects materials to 
laminate. Kathy always writes a note 
and attaches it to each project, so the 
teachers receive a happy gram.

Peggy Whetzel (Eta) is the current Eta 
Chapter president and has managed 
to successfully lead the chapter 
through many Zoom meetings. Peggy 
volunteers as a lector, server, and 
vestry member of the Trinity Episcopal 
Church in Martinsburg. Peggy was a 
Read Aloud WV volunteer until she 
returned to work as a mentor. Her 
leadership in Delta Kappa Gamma, her 
church and her current job make her a 
faithful servant to the impacted of her 
life.

Kathy Yost (Eta) is acting President of 
the Morgan County Association of 
Retired School Employees. She served 
as president for approximately 10 
years. Additionally, she is an active 
member of the Foxglove Garden Club 
and is the chairperson of the Trinity-
Asbury United Methodist Church’s 
Parish Relations Committee in 
Berkeley Springs. She also teaches 
Sunday school and Vacation Bible 
School.

Karen Larry (Gamma) is an active 
member of numerous organizations in 
Philippi: Adaland Mansion, the
Philippi Convention and Visitors Bureau, 
Philippi Main Street and Christmas 
Committees, and the Beautification 
Volunteers. She is also an energetic 
member of the St. Elizabeth Catholic 
Church where she is a lector, Eucharist 
Minster, and representative to the 
Clarksburg Vicariate & Diocesan Synod, 
among others. She sits on the Board of 
Directors for Heart and Hand House 
where she also serves on the program 
committee.

Marion Tanner (Omega) is strongly 
involved with her community and 
church. Marion is a current
Fayette County Board of Education 
member and was instrumental in 
reviving the Read Aloud WV
program for her county. Marion is the 
driving force behind the establishment 
of the Dolly Parton
Imagination Library and has been able 
to procure many donations to purchase 
books and toys for a
Christmas Toy Fund. She is also a dutiful 
volunteer at her church where she 
serves as the Missions
Coordinator and on the Scholarship 
Award Committee.

Adena Barnette (Alpha Delta) was 
recognized as the Gilder-Lehrman 
2021 WV History Teacher of the
Year and is advisor to the elite Rho 
Kappa Social Studies Honorary. In 
August 2021 Adena was elected 
President-Elect of the WV Council for 
Social Studies, having previously 
served as secretary. Adena is President 
of the Jackson County Education 
Association and President of the JCEA-
PAC. Adena is a vivacious advocate for 
equity and access of public education.
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See more Local Leading Ladies on 
Page Eight
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News from the Chapters
Eta

Eta Chapter is looking forward 
to the last two meetings for this 
biennium because we will celebrate 
Eta Chapter’s birthday, recognize 
our members who make a 
difference in our communities, and 
have our very own member, Janet 
Lohr, present a program on her 
Book Drop Vending Machine.  We 
will get to hear about her hard work 
to get books in the hands of many 
children in the southern part of 
Berkeley County.  Eta Chapter will, 
in turn, collect books to support 
that and make books available for 
many students in Berkeley, 
Jefferson, and Morgan Counties.  In 
April, we will induct new members 
into Eta Chapter and install new 
officers.  Our chapter will also have 
a memorial service for our beloved 
members who passed this year.  We 
are dedicated to remaining a strong 
and growing society of women 
educators.

Pi
At the December meeting, Pi 

Chapter celebrated Sybil 
McCoy. On December 15th she was 
95 years young. Sybil was 
celebrated with gifts, cards, and a 
cake. She has been a member of Pi 
Chapter since 1975. We appreciate 
you, Sybil McCoy!

Beta

Beta Chapter hosted the joint 
Christmas Luncheon with Alpha Iota 
Chapter at John XXIII Pastoral Center 
on December 11, 2021.  Brandie 
Turner, Fundraising Coordinator for 
Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library, 
was our speaker. She presented very 
interesting and informative 
information.  Beta and Alpha Iota 
chapters made a joint contribution 
to XI Chapter who has already 
started their fundraising for this 
program.

In addition, Beta and Alpha 
Iota chapters presented gifts to 
children housed at The Davis Child 
Shelter.  In addition, both chapters 
collected gifts for children living at 
Rea of Hope, a program aimed at 
helping women suffering from drug 
and/or alcohol addiction. Both 
agencies were very appreciative of 
the gifts.

Alpha Iota

Our chapter members enjoyed 
a beautiful Christmas luncheon 
sponsored by our Beta sisters in 
December at the John XXIII Center. 
Alpha Iota’s monthly meeting 
centered around gift preparation for 
The Rea of Hope and the Davis Child 
Shelter. Each executive board 
member and key committee chairs 
were presented with a pair of red 
rose earrings as a symbol of our 
dedication to the DKG sisterhood.

January’s planned legislative 
meeting with Bill Milam was 
canceled due to winter weather and 
members’ Covid concerns. Cards 
were sent out to sisters under the 
weather. Legislative issues were 
followed digitally.

Hearts and pink surrounded 
February’s meeting theme of heart 
health for women. Holley Mitchell, 
impact director for the American 
Heart Association, presented a 
powerful slide show and gave out 
handouts to help our ladies 
implement suggestions. We are 
going to make one of the recipes for 
our end-of-year celebration. Holley 
surprised each member with a 
“Little Red Dress Pin”! During our 
business meeting our ladies made a 
commitment to the “Imagination 
Station” program. In May we will 
make a $625 donation for the 2021-
2022 year. Thereafter, for the next 
five years a donation of $625 will be 
made on July 15th! Now this is 
dedication to a project near and 
dear to Alpha Iota members’ hearts! 

Alpha Iota members Coleen Vannoy, Yvonne Martin, Martha Hopper, 
Michelle Shomo, Pat Schillings, and Margie Turley are also involved with 
Kanawha County’s retired association!



Alpha Kappa 
Alpha Kappa has been having 

hybrid meetings to accommodate as 
many members as possible.  We 
have also been sending out minutes 
to members after each meeting.  
Currently we have many things 
going on at the chapter level—in 
March we are meeting at the 
Forman Community Center with 
Hampshire County as the host 
county.  We are going to vote on 
new members—we have eight great 
possibilities—and encourage three 
former members to return.  We will 
also be voting on officers and 
getting registrations done for the 
WVSO Leadership Conference.  
Members will be bringing bags of 
hard or chocolate candy for the 
tables at the conference as our 
contribution.  We also have a lovely 
red DKG tote bag as our door prize 
for the day. 

At our April meeting at 
Moorefield Middle School hosted by 
Mineral County, we will induct our 
new members and practice our 
“Hats Off” skit for the conference.  
Between officer training, the skit, 
and our exhibit entries, we hope to 
have many members going to 
Flatwoods.  We challenge every 
chapter to bring at least four 
members, and that would make a 
great day of over 100 members!

Mu
Meghan Sinclair of Roane 

County was inducted at the 
November meeting. She teaches 
first grade at Geary Elementary 
School. Meghan is excited to be an 
educator. She knew from a young 
age that she wanted to become an 
educator and to make a difference in 
the community. Meghan's hobbies 
include making blankets, traveling, 
and spending time with her family 
and her dog. She is part of the Blue 
Grass Riding Club.

Mu Chapter President Brittney 
Vaughan with Meghan Sinclair.

News from the Chapters
Alpha

In two weeks, it will be two years
since we all have been living under 
COVID-19. It has been heartbreaking 
and devastating to lose over 800,000 
Americans. The ripple effect of COVID 
has changed everyone’s life. It 
certainly has changed the way we 
conduct our DKG Alpha Chapter 
meetings. 

For the first year (April 2020-
March 2021) we never met in person 
but had all our meetings on Zoom.  
There’s always a silver lining to every 
cloud – we learned more about 
connecting with each other virtually 
and online meetings proved easier for 
many. We had to “think outside the 
box”. We figured out ways to donate 
needed supplies by meeting in parking 
lots or dropping off items on 
someone’s porch. Then one person 
would deliver to the local pantry or a 
women’s shelter or wherever the 
supplies needed to go. We also used 
“real” letters to send money to the 
Treasurer. One member sent out 
monthly newsletters, with photos to 
those unable to connect electronically 
in order to keep them informed. 
Another member sent out birthday 
cards to everyone on their special day. 
We even learned remotely how to 
video tape ourselves reading a 
children’s book out loud and then sent 
the video electronically to the City 
Mission along with a hard copy of the 
book. Now that was a challenge! 
Because we were using Zoom, we 
were able to have 8 meetings – one 
more meeting than we normally have 
in a year.

In September 2021 we were 
determined to meet face to face, so

after most were vaccinated, and 
later boosted, we donned our masks 
to meet at a local outdoor shelter. 
We brought our own dinners and 
met our scholarship winner, 
inducted a new member and 
installed new officers (a year late!) 
For the next two months we met 
indoors in large (ish) areas still 
wearing our masks. But when the 
Omicron surge hit, we decided not 
to gather for our annual holiday get 
together. We went back to our Zoom 
meeting in February 2022 and had a 
great turnout with 17 members 
participating. We hope to meet face 
to face (isn’t that strange to say –
“face to face” when for so long we 
took it for granted?) in a meeting 
room at the Pizza Village Inn in Point 
Pleasant in March. So, if nothing 
else, we’ve learned to be flexible 
and thankful for the internet, the 
telephone and the Post Office and 
especially the scientific community 
for coming up with vaccines and 
masks so we can get back to being 
with each other “face to face” again.
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Jackie McDaniels (Alpha Beta) is a 
dynamic member of the Alpha Beta 
Chapter who has helped lead her 
chapter to host two state 
conventions. She serves on her local 
Solid Waste Authority Board and is 
active in her church where she 
participates in weekly community 
dinners. Additionally, she has served 
at the local and state level of the 
West Virginia Professional Educators 
Organization. She is technology savvy
and is always ready to lend a helping 
hand.

Local Leading Ladies Continued…

Carol Skenuski (Alpha Beta) is a 
retired educator who volunteers her 
energy to Buckhannon-Upshur
Middle School. Her assistance has 
been most appreciated during the 
Covid pandemic. Additionally, she
volunteers at the “Christmas Store” 
where low-income families can 
receive Christmas gifts and 
giftwrapping.
She is always ready to assist others in 
need and is described as always 
having a sympathetic
ear.

Robin C. (Alpha Delta) is involved 
with the technology in her school 
and serves on the LSIC, PTO, and as
the lead when the school principal is 
absent. Robin is the “Flower Fund 
Lady” in her school, and she serves 
as the WVEA representative of the 
school. Currently, Robin is in pursuit 
of her National Board
Certification for Principal. While she 
trains and mentors other teachers, 
she also serves as a Professional
Development Leader in her county. 
Even with her many duties, she still 
finds time to sing in her church
choir.

Nancy L. McVaney (Alpha Zeta) is a 
“retired” teacher with 40 years of 
experience that she shares with
multiple organizations including the 
Baptist Church (Deacon, Scholarship 
Chair, ABW President, Sunday
school teacher, and Ladies Circle 
member), the Lions Club, the 
Ambulance Board, and the Gilmer 
County
Recreation Center. Nancy still subs! 
She assisted the local FFA Chapter 
with many activities (especially
fundraising) and is a regular at all 
sporting events where she serves as 
a spotter to the folks in the press
box. Nancy also presents workshops 
and in-services for teacher 
preparation programs.

Susan Garrett (Alpha Kappa) is a 40-
year member of the Moorefield Fire 
Company and has served the
Ladies Auxiliary for 46 years. She is 
active in the local and state DAR and 
is treasurer to the Board of
Directors for McCoy’s Theatre. Susan 
is also an active church member at 
Duffey Memorial United Methodist 
Church where she serves on 
numerous committees and is a Hand 
bell Choir member. Susan serves as 
secretary of the Highland Stars 
Quilting Guild and secretary to the 
Hardy County Community Education 
Outreach Service (CEOS).

Betty J. Inskeep (Alpha Kappa) is an 
Elder in the Petersburg Presbyterian 
Church, is chair of the Mission
and Ministry Committee, and a 
member of the Fellowship 
Committee. She lives a life of mission 
serving many community 
organizations (Warm the Children 
Backpacks, Toys for Happiness, 
Operation Christmas Child, and 
others. An active Community 
Education Outreach Service (CEOS) 
member, Betty also serves on the 
County Council, and serves as 
President and Purposeful Chair of the 
Lahmansville Club. She also helps 
with 4-H and MANY other 
organizations!

Genene Gourley (Alpha Iota) lives 
her belief in giving by volunteering 
for the East End Resource Center
where she serves on the board. As a 
retired principal, she has executed a 
variety of talents and resources by 
planning and fundraising for this 
after school program that provides 
many activities for the youth such as 
tutoring, daycare, field trips, art 
classes, and computer usage.

Sandi Huff (Alpha Iota) has 
volunteered in the Kanawha County 
Association of Retired School
Employees for many years. A former 
president, she now serves on the 
board. While limited due to
Covid, Sandi has volunteered at the 
Charleston General Hospital for five 
years. Sandi is a member of the
Sacred Heart Co-Cathedral Christian 
Service Committee where she sends 
cards and volunteers at the gift
shop. She sends a quarterly class 
update and has organized the two 
most recent reunions for the 1956
class of Charleston High School.
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WEST VIRGINIA DELTA KAPPA GAMMA
STATE LEADERHIP CONFERENCE

April 30, 2022
If you are planning on coming the night before, you must make

your own reservations with the hotel.

SUTTON/FLATWOODS DAYS INN
and

CONFERENCE CENTER
350 Days Drive  Sutton, WV 26601

Call Toll-Free Number 1-866-700-7284
Ask for the Delta Kappa Gamma Room Rate

v $96.75 for 1 or 2 persons  (includes tax)  Free breakfast for up to 2 persons per room.
______________________________________________________________________________

CONFERENCE REGISTRATION FORM
By April 11, 2022, make a check for Meals and Registration fee payable to Alpha Phi State
and mail with this Conference Registration Form to Susan Marra, 519 Persimmon Lane, Bridgeport, WV 
26330-1925.

Name: ________________________________________   Chapter _________________

Address___________________________________________ 

City______________________________  State _____________________  Zip Code ___________

Email Address_________________________________________________

Chapter Office as of July 1, 2022 __________________State Office or Committee _____________

Enthusiastic DKG member  ___________   Enthusiastic DKG visitor ___________

Check those that apply:

Registration Fee $15.00 _______
($20.00 after April 11, 2022)

Friday Evening Social Activity          Free      _______

Luncheon - Deli Board $25.00  _______
(Sliced Turkey, Honey Ham and Roast Beef, American, Swiss and Pepper Jack Cheese, Bread, Condiments, Chefs Soup of the Day, Macaroni Salad, Freshly 
Baked Cookies, Water, Tea and Coffee)

TOTAL ENCLOSED __________
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White Roses
Ardith Groves (Nu)

July 11, 2021

Melissa Cupp (Alpha Beta)
December 24, 2021

Mary Jane Davis (Eta)
January 7, 2022

Dr. Patricia Meadows (Xi)
January 16, 2022

Kay Chico (Alpha Zeta)
January 28, 2022

Dr. Beulah Lucille Anderson (Gamma)
January 31, 2022

Glee Nutter (Alpha Gamma) 
Feb. 6, 2022

Dr. Nancy Cartmill (Alpha)
Februrary 15, 2022

Carol Marsh (Nu) for the loss of her husband

Mary Dale Cruse (Nu) for the loss of her 
husband

Lydia Young (Nu) for the loss of her sister

Marlene Greenleaf (Alpha Iota) for the loss of 
her husband

Condolences


